	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District IV Agricultural Education Program Advisor, Mindy Bunselmeyer

	SUMMARY OF February 2010  ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance –  12 schools,  1 Community Colleges, 0 University, 13 visits,  11 teachers, 1 Student Teachers,  3 administrators
· Armstrong High School

· Catlin High School 

· Chrisman High School

· Danville Area Community College
· Georgetown Ridgefarm High School 

· Greenville High School 
· Monticello High School

· Mulberry Grove High School

· Nokomis High School

· Ramsey High School 

· St. Elmo High School 

· Stewardson Strasburg High School

· Vandalia High School
	 
	 
	 
	 

	
	      
	
	
	

	

	II. Workshops Conducted --  2 workshops/presentations, 79 participants

	· Clark County Ag Careers Day - 39
· Playmates Preschool - 40
	
	
	
	

	
	

	III. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended – 10
	 
	 

	· Section 16 State FFA Degree Interviews hosted at my office, Decatur

· Meeting with Lynn Crowe, Science Coordinator for Decatur Public Schools, Decatur
· Illinois PAS Conference Public Speaking judge, Springfield
· Illinois Alumni Conference, Springfield
· IAITC Advisory Council Meeting, Bloomington
· IAITC Ag Awareness Conference, Bloomington
· IAITC Coordinator Meeting, Bloomington
· Meeting with Lawrence Barbie, Gang Prevention Outreach Coordinator for Decatur
· ISBE, Elite Conference Report, Springfield

· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	IV.  Other Activities -- 10

	
	
	
	
	

	· Return emails, phone calls and other office correspondence
· Conducted On Site Technical Assistance
· Preparing for Ag Ed Idol 
· Worked on ag ed recruitment activities  

· Updating database information on schools and teachers

· Preparing for ag literacy workshops
	
	
	
	

	 V.  Miles Traveled  -- 1656

	
	
	
	
	

	VI. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	· The highlight of the month was the IAITC Coordinator Meeting and debuting the kits, they were well received.  I am also enjoying visits, however I am very concerned about the financial condition of many of my schools.  None of my schools are without financial troubles, while most are confident they will maintain their ag programs in the 2010-11 school year, many are very worried and threatening to cut ag programs for the 2011-12 school year.  I believe these March 2010 board meetings will be difficult and may bring more stress to our ag programs.  Needless to say these are challenging times and the IFGA money will be critical to their survival in the next couple of years.  
    
	
	
	
	

	

	

	

	

	


